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Literacy Class 10

This week in Literacy, the children enjoyed listening to the next chapter of ‘The Hodgeheg’ by Dick King-Smith.
Inspired by Max’s adventures, they practised sequencing and writing clear, step by step instructions on how to
use a pedestrian crossing safely. The children also followed a map to help Max find his way home. They had
lots of fun using clues, giving directions and taking note of landmarks.

In Storytime, the children have enjoyed listening to ‘Amazing Grace’ by Mary Hoffman.

Numeracy

This week in Numeracy, the children began a new topic: Position and Direction. They have been learning to
describe and identify quarter turns, half turns and full turns. Through practical activities, they have followed
instructions to rotate different objects and shapes. In addition, some children have been working on telling the |
time, focusing on reading minutes past and minutes to the hour. Other children have been busy with grouping
and sharing activities.

PSHE

In PSHE, the children have continued to explore our new Jigsaw puzzle piece: Changing Me. This week, they learned about what
babies need to live, grow and thrive. The class shared their ideas about the needs of a small child, such as love, food, warmth, and
care. It was lovely to see the children so engaged and sharing their thoughts.

Topic

As part of our topic ‘The Magic Toymaker’, the children explored the different materials used to make toys,
such as plastic, wood, and fabric. They worked hard to sort a variety of toys based on the materials they’re
made from, thinking carefully about texture, strength and purpose. In addition, the children also sorted toys
based on where they are used — indoors or outdoors and discussed how a toy’s design and material affect
where and how it can be played with.

R.E

In R.E, the children have been learning about Judaism. This week, they focused on the festival of Rosh Hashana. After watching
a PowerPoint presentation, the children created their own versions of the shofar, a traditional instrument used during the festival.
They were able to explain what the shofar is used for and why it is an important symbol in Jewish tradition. The children really
enjoyed this creative activity.

Have a lovely weekend!



